

BLACKHEATH PUBLIC SCHOOL

Leichhardt Street BLACKHEATH NSW 2785

Phone: 47878253 Fax: 47878320 Email: blackheath-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

31st January, 2018

Dear Parents,

To enhance our students' understanding of topics throughout the year it is often beneficial to view DVDs related to the unit of study. In addition, the new English syllabus specifically includes the study of the portrayal of issues and literature in DVD form.

Many of these DVDs are rated PG and, as such, require parental permission to allow students to view them at school. All DVDs that would be used have been viewed by staff and deemed suitable and age appropriate for the students.

To enable students to view DVDs at appropriate times, could you please complete the attached permission note and return it to your child's class teacher as soon as possible.

If you wish to discuss this issue, please contact your child's class teacher.

Thank you for your assistance,

Kristin Hardge Sheryl Cootes

Stage 2 Coordinator Stage 3 Coordinator

PG rated DVD Permission			
I give permission for my child view DVDs that are part of the st I understand that these DVDs are	tudy of units of work within		to
Signed	Date		<u> </u>